NOTICE

A quorum of Rockford Town Board members may be attending the Wright County site inspection for petition to rezone.
Where:
Cheney Properties – North of Dean Lake off County Rd. 14 SE
Time: 9:15 a.m.
Date:  July 15, 2021
Posted on July 9, 2021 outside the Rockford Town Hall and www.rockfordtownship.com 

Rachelle L. McDougall 

Clerk/Treasurer

